itstanding work being done at Mercy.

ough the competitive internal grants pro-

for patients and their families

lows a low-impact exercise option for therapy
batient testing

rnative pain relief options for patients

s that are safe, reliable and more effective.

ducation begins. Oakwood Pediatrics continues to take
t and Read program and Children's Health Alliance of
in. This is a global program in 53 countries with over
) books distributed annually - and right here in Osh-
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AN OASIS IN OSHKOSH WORKING TOGETHER

GOLFING FOR A CAUSE

AN OASIS IN OSHKOSH

The highly-anticipated grand opening and ribbon cutting
gust 7, 2019. The Oasis serves individuals battling hair |
medical reasons, and is conveniently located in the Micl
Hospital.

The Oasis, A Hair Studio is so much more than a place t
tion from a hair stylist with specialized training and com
offers skin care consultation, as well as scarves and oth
to pay. When facing a major illness, healing should b

The Oshkosh community has rallied be-
hind this project from the beginning, with
the construction and operation costs
completely funded by philanthropy. Al-
most 5 years in the making, through the
support of local businesses, community
groups and individuals, this resource is
here to help those most in need. Donors
like you help to alleviate the financial bur-
den so that patients can focus on what
reallv matters - healino




disease re-
jovascular
1 Mercy Hos- i Ascensmn

techniques B Mercy HOSpltal

Of Ascension NE Wusconsm

rcy Health
iders have al-
ke this an-
ning months. We invite you to join us in this goal and
ty, providing local and convenient care for all.

e Janzen, Foundation Director, at (920) 223-0691 or

HEALTH

| has been rated 5-Stars, the top designation, for 2
all, close to home, is our mission and

s of Courage event - to be held on Friday, April 3,
age is Ascension Mercy Hospital's premier fundrais-
-ace of Courage while providing meaningful assis-
invited to inin in the fiin and heln <i1innort critical
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Alumm contmue to celebrate thelr educat|on :
and provide support to current Mercy nurs-
es. Each year, in the spring, alumni from
across the country gather in Oshkosh for a
reunion luncheon to reminisce and tell sto-
ries of their nursing school memories.

These Mercy-grad nurses continue to be
loyal and support their alma mater. Since
2009, Mercy School of Nursing alumni have contnbuted o)
port nursing education for nurses at Mercy.

Thanks to the generosity of the Mercy School of Nursing g
Mercy Hospital nurses are able to access the latest change
nursing through enrichment training courses leading to bet
fective care patient care for the Oshkosh community.
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GOLFING FOR A CAUSE

The Bill Koepke Cancer Memorial Golf Outing has been a fi;
ture in Oshkosh for the past 33 years supporting area hospi
tals. Held annually on the third Saturday in June, Mercy Hez:
Foundation and Ascension Mercy Hospital is proud to parti
pate each year.

The proceeds of the Koepke golf outing are presented to na
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